
Dear Class One, 

My name is Mrs Baker and I am going to be your new teacher in 

September.  I am very excited to meet you all and start your 

school adventures.  

This is my dog Rupert. I will talk about him a lot! We like to take 

him on lots of long walks and he usually always has his tongue out!  

I think I have the best job in the whole world – I get to play all day and learn in lots 

of different ways. I love to dress up and play make believe, acting out stories and 

making up new ones.  

At school we will learn so many new skills and there will be lots of new things to 

get used to. But please try not to worry – we are all very kind and we are a team 

so we will face new challenges together.  

We have a wonderful indoor and outdoor space, lots of 

construction toys, animals and small world toys, stories…we have so 

many things to play and learn with.  

 

 

My favourite thing to do at school is Forest school. You will join me for a weekly forest 

school session where we will explore outside, build dens and play lots of fun games.  

We have lunch in the KS1 hall and the menu is 

so yummy! My favourite day is pizza day   

We also do lots of our PE sessions in the hall.  

 

 

I can’t wait to find out all about you and start our new adventures together in 

September. Have a lovely Summer.  

               Mrs Baker  


